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Media Release 

First Winter Chill events announced 

Release Date: 01 August 2014 

Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Authority Chief Executive Roger Sutton says it’s 

exciting to see so many young people and youth organisations wanting to get involved in 

putting on great events through the Winter Chill event series. 

The first round of events from the series, announced today, range from music gigs to 

sports activities to events in the creative space, all aimed at and planned or produced by 

people between the ages of 12 and 24. 

Winter Chill is a series of fun and exciting youth-led events and activities for young 

people. It has been developed in response to findings from the 2013 Youth Wellbeing 

Survey which highlighted the need for safe and enjoyable places to go and things to do.  

"Young people and youth organisations have really stepped up to make the most of the 

opportunity this funding offers. The variety of applications show there’s a lot of diverse 

groups in the city keen to make it a better place for young people," says Mr Sutton. 

"Some of that’s been in a small way, like funding a venue for a junior rugby prize giving. 

On the bigger end of things, the fund is helping provide heavily subsidised youth tickets 

for TEDxChristchurch." 

"Big or small, the events all have one thing in common: they’re filling a need for young 

people to have fun stuff to do in greater Christchurch." 

It’s a need the series is meeting fast, with the majority of the $150,000 fund already 

allocated. 

"Young people have been quick to respond, but applications are still open, and we’re 

approving more every day. We’re really excited to see what other ideas the city’s young 

people come up with for the rest of the fund," says Mr Sutton. 

Events coming up in the next few weeks include Thomas Reveley’s exhibition The Tree 

Felled in Winter; In Spring the Sap Rising at Room Four, the Steampunk Fashion Runway 

at Christchurch South Library, Rowley’s Got Talent at Rowley School and an under 18 

concert featuring Broods at the Bedford. 

The funding has been made available by Fletcher Building and the Ministry of Youth 

Development’s Canterbury Youth Initiatives Fund. 

For applications forms, go to www.cera.govt.nz/winterchill 

To see the events that have been announced so far, go to 

www.facebook.com/winterchillchch 

Download the Winter Chill line up, first and second release [PDF 343KB, 3 pages] 

(updated 2 September 2014) 

Download the Winter Chill line up, third release [PDF 280KB, 1 page] (uploaded 20 

October 2014) 
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